G.C. BURKHEAD SITE BASED COUNCIL

MINUTES

August 12, 2008 3:00 P.M.    

The meeting was called to order by the chairperson, Bryan Lewis, with the following members present:  Debra Blocker, Erika Gruber, Angela Isaacs, Lisa Jaggers, Bryan Lewis and Elaine Nichols.

APPROVAL OF AGENDA – Angela Isaacs motioned to approve the agenda as presented.  Lisa Jaggers seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES – Debra Blocker motioned to approve the minutes for July 15, 2008.  Erika Gruber seconded.  Motion carried by consensus. 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES – Lisa Jaggers motioned to approve the minutes for July 31, 2008 (Special Meeting).  Angela Isaacs seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.

RECOGNITION OF VISITORS – Ms. Joni Davis, Director of Special Education, Mr. Robert King, Associate Superintendent for Instruction, Mrs. Benita Buckles, Title I Coordinator and Mrs. Paula Skees, Media Specialist were present.  

Council members received a copy of the proposed Title I Budget for the 2008-09 school year.  Mr. Lewis gave an overview of the budget. 

APPROVAL OF TITLE I BUDGET – Debra Blocker motioned to approve the Title I budget for the 2008-09 school year.  Elaine Nichols seconded.  Motion carried by consensus. 

Discussion was held on the NCLB report.  Mr. Lewis provided council members with a copy of the report.

Discussion was held on the amount of money spent on copying/paper during the 2007-08 school year.  The council was in agreement of reissuing individual copying codes in order to monitor and help control costs.

Discussion was held on committee assignments for the 2008-09 school year.

APPROVAL OF COMMITTEE ASSIGNMENTS – Angela Isaacs motioned to approve the 2008-09 committee assignments.  Lisa Jaggers seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.

REVIEWING SCHOOL SAFETY PLAN – Mr. Lewis provided council members with updated information regarding tornado evacuations/procedures.  Mr. Lewis also told council members that all entrance doors have numbers placed above them in case an emergency occurs.

Council members received the financial report for July.

NEW BUSINESS

No new business was discussed.

ADJOURNMENT – There being no further business, Debra Blocker motioned to adjourn the meeting.  Elaine Nichols seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.  

                                                                          Signed ________________________  

                                                                                     _________________________

